
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to state my opposition to the proposed bike lanes that are planned for 
Clearmeadow Blvd. The amount of foot traffic, car traffic and families that live on the street 
does not allow for something as busy and road consuming as bike lanes. These lanes can be 
better placed on non-residential streets that would make it safe for not only families that live 
on these streets, but also the cyclists. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Peter Budziak 
 


